
From: jon@ozmint.com <jon@ozmint.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/10/2014 8:26:36 AM
Subject: Re: Update

Attachments: image001.png

I did speak with Ted. We will attempt to get a $450k line for the Perry Chapel and pray that there are 
dozens of other items more worthy of her veto!

Thank you. 
 

Jon Ozmint
The Ozmint Firm, LLC
PO Box 6814
Columbia, SC 29260
803 782 0042 (office)
803 429 9331 (mobile)

Sent from my iPhone. Please excuse any typos.

On Jan 9, 2014, at 7:46 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

                Thanks for the note – Ted mentioned that you two had a chance to catch-up briefly yesterday before I 
got a chance to see this (sorry – K-12 rollout ate up the day).  I get the sense he was able to answer your 
question, but if not, my cell is below.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: jon@ozmint.com [mailto:jon@ozmint.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 2:35 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Update
 
Christian,
 
I hope that your New Year is off to a great start. Could you call me and give me an update on the Perry Chapel 
Funding?
 
Jon E. Ozmint
Attorney at Law
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This electronic mail transmission is from a law firm, The Ozmint Firm, LLC, and is intended solely for the use of 
the individual(s) to whom it is addressed.  This electronic mail transmission may constitute an attorney-client 
communication that is privileged at law.  It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized 
person(s).  If you have received this electronic mail transmission by error, please delete it from your system, 
without copying it, and notify the sender by reply mail, so that our address record can be corrected.  Although 
this email is believed to be free of any virus or other defects that might affect any computer system in which it is 
received, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free; The Ozmint Firm, LLC, accepts no 
responsibility for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.
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